From: PF-Mailbox-01

To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew

Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Date: Monday, July 6, 2020 1:11:18 PM

From: Niagara Region Website

Sent: Monday, 06 July 2020 13:10:30 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

To: Clerks
Cc: webincoming

Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Enquiry from Region website

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident entered their email address)

name

Charlene Conte

phone

email

address

municipality

Niagara Falls

other mun

subject

Regional Council/Clerk

comments

I wish to put my support behind passing the regulation requiring masks to be worn in indoor public spaces. I see complacency and lack of regard for the welfare of others in the public just as more evidence shows the virus to be spread through the air. Many government regulations ensure the safety of

the public and this issue is no different. A simple remedy to limit spread is the wearing of masks. Please vote to make this mandatory. Thank you.	
reply yes	
Page Referrer https://www.niagara	region.ca/government/council/profiles/default.aspx